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We invite stakeholders to our information webinar, where we will present the compliance,
assurance and information sharing measures that are proposed to be legislated.

The majority of the measures have been derived from those presented in Consultation Paper 7,
using the feedback received from stakeholders.

Date: Thursday 19 October 2023

Time: 2:00 pm (AEDT)

Register here.

A recording of the webinar will be available for all registered stakeholders, so we encourage you to
register even if you cannot attend on the day.
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